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The staffing of the Senior Champs was eased considerably by going from two courses to 
one course.  It is difficult to staff the number of meets we have in March when we 
combine it with Sectionals in our area.  We now have an adequate number of officials. 
 
Staffing of the Sectional is going well.   
 
For both meets, qualification requirements for N2 and N3 will be sent out to officials who 
have requested evaluation. 
 
  Boots Hall Officials Representative to the Board. 


